
From: Guequierre, John
To: neb8x8@gmail.com
Cc: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Re: [District 19] University Row project
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:58:00 PM

Dear Bernard and Marie,

I just wanted to let you know that I received and read your comments and am entering your
email into the public record for this project.

All the best,

John Guequierre
district19@cityofmadison.com
608.571.3530

From: City of Madison <noreply@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 9:01 AM
To: Guequierre, John <district19@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: [District 19] University Row project
 
Recipient: District 19: John P. Guequierre
Thu, 04/18/2024 - 08:59
Bernard barwick
5004 tomahawk trail
Madison , Wisconsin. 53705 Yes, by email. neb8x8@gmail.com District 19 University Row
project My wife and I have lived in Indian hills for over 52 years and we are vehemently
opposed to any new development in this area. These high building projects and the
University’s voracious appetite for growth is ruining the culture of this area. As usual, my
opinion probably won’t matter. I’m not as big as the businesses and the university. Ask
yourself, what is the economy for, anyway.
Bernard and Marie Barwick
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